

**MEMORANDUM** 

1 Grand Avenue Building 45, Room #104 San Luis Obispo, CA 93407

(805) 756-1465 Main Office (805) 756-7059 FAX

http://cla.libart.calpoly.edu/thtrdamc/

To:

Gladys Gregory

**Academic Senate** 

Date:

Monday, April 7, 2014

From:

Josh Machamer, Theatre and Dance

Chair, GE Governance Board

Copies:

Subject: Winter Quarter GE Governance Report

## This memo should serve as a brief summary of activity for the General Education Governance Board (GEGB) for Winter Quarter 2014.

- The committee met five (5) times throughout the quarter, on designated Friday mornings;
- Each meeting had a specific agenda of items to be discussed;
- In addition, the GEGB participated/attended the AAC&U GE Conference in Portland, OR;
- A subsequent memo/action summary will be generated from the AAC&U conference in the Spring Quarter;
- The GEGB welcomed a new member: Gregg Fiegel;
- Provost Enz Finken spoke with the committee prior to our trip to Portland about her perspective and hope for GE @ Cal Poly;
- The Subcommittee on GE PLOs presented a first draft version of GE PLOs;
- The Subcommittee on the Student Experience conducted a successful campus-wide Student Survey on GE;
- NR264 proposal was not approved and subsequently sent back for revision;